@
DO YOU NEED VOLUNTEER HOURS?

The Holy Redeemer School Advisory Board is
looking for people who have ideas! Do you have
thoughts about:

The future of HRS? The building and
Join the Long-Range school safety? Join the
Planning Committee Facilities Committee

How to get more
students at HRS? Join
the Marketing
Committee

The financial stability
of our schoo? Join the
Finance Committee

HRS SAB is a great way to earn all
your hours for the school year.
Meetings are held 8-10 times/year. We
are interested in hearing from you!

For more information, contact Bernadette Daly at
bernmwass@gmail.com




